
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  7-11-20 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannan called the meeting to order at 11:11. 
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin.  There were 14 
members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a second safety presentation on stalls. 
 
Les thanked his wife, Bonnie, for providing lunch.  Paul volunteered to provide lunch next 
month.  Paul told his story about paying too much for gourmet potato salad his first time to help 
with lunch. 
 
The minutes could not be approved since there was no quorum. 
 
Guests included Carl Fox IV, his son, Claude, and Braden Johnson, grandson of Billy Johnson. 
 
Most events have been cancelled so there was no activities report. 
 
Due to the COVID rule, Carl Fox IX was voted in as a new member.  Other new members 
included Wayne Moore who is a previous member rejoining, Austin Wilder from Lafayette, Joe 
Golden, and Robin Glaber from Lauderdale. 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  Fiscal year 2021 began on July 1st. We anticipate that most of 
our members will renew their dues and rents for the year ahead. We have funds set aside to 
pour concrete and construct our new clubhouse. Hopefully, we will get the plumbing done and 
concrete poured as soon as the weather permits. 
 
Alex Lovertich offered to create an 8 x 16-foot sign for the new hangar for the cost of materials. 
 
Les discussed the COVID virus situation so we will be meeting out in the open hangar. 
 
Cheri presented the club plaque for 2019 Volunteer of the Year to Susan Richardson, 
accepted by her husband, Jim. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:02. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 
 


